



News You Can Use



New Spanish OSHA Newsletter Now Available

OSHA has launched Información Rápida, an OSHA newsletter in Spanish that provides the latest updates on worker rights and safety. Click here to view the first issue. If you would like to receive this newsletter moving forward, please click here to subscribe.

September is National Preparedness Month

OSHA's Emergency Preparedness and Response webpage provides information to protect workers responding to hurricanes, wildfires, tornados, floods, and other natural disasters. Click here to to view it along with a related fact sheet. Click here to view more information about this campaign. For questions about these resources, please contact Christopher Lawver [(202) 693-1985 or lawver.christopher.j@dol.gov] or Bill Matarazzo [(202) 693-2160 or matarazzo.william@dol.gov].

Appointing Representatives During Workplace Inspections

A proposed rule on designating representatives to accompany a walk-around inspection has been posted. Click here to review it. The rule suggests OSHA amend its regulation to clarify that the representative(s) authorized by employees may be an employee of the employer or a third party.

Individuals may submit comments identified by Docket No. OSHA-2023-0008 electronically by clicking here. For more information, click here to view the OSHA New Release.

To Subscribe to News You Can Use

If others on your team are interested in getting this broadcast email series, just forward this email to them. Those interested can click here to see past issues and subscribe here to receive future ones.

Workplace Safety - News You Can Use

Council for Accreditation in Occupational Hearing Conservation Phone: (414) 276-5338 | Fax: (414) 276-2146 | info@caohc.org | www.caohc.org

If you do not wish to receive future emails, please forward this email to info@caohc.org.